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Comments: I support this withdrawal.

 

The Pactola Lake - Rapid Creek watershed in the Black Hills is an area that has not been significantly marred by

human disturbances.  It is part of lands that are sacred to Indigenous tribes that have lived in the region for

millennia.  It is a region that deserves preservation for its clean water, recreational opportunities, and special

characteristics known to the long-time residents of this region.  There is no good reason to allow mining here.

 

Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior.  

 

Thank you,

 

Jack Scholl


